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Wishing you and your families a festive
holiday season and a Happy New Year! 

New Informed Consent Form Templates
PIs are reminded to use the latest Informed Consent Form Templates (version 6.1) uploaded on 15
Nov 2023 for all new IRB submissions. The new templates can be found on our IRB Forms page
(intranet login required).

Connecting Research with Ethics

ISSUE 2023/12

Endorsement by School’s ACR in ERMP
IRB applications must be endorsed by the School’s ACR (or designated person) before review can
start. To minimise delays in reviews, please add the appropriate ACR into your ERMP application.

To subscribe to our mailing list and for further queries, please write to IRB@ntu.edu.sg

Brought to you by: 
Research Integrity and Ethics Office (RIEO)

Refer to our website for more information on IRB Guidelines here.

Stay tuned for our next newsletter to learn more!

3. Select your School’s ACR and scroll to the
bottom to click Apply current selection.
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